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KELLERMAN PAIRS 

Tuesday Evening 7 August 

 

Dr Gordon Kellerman was a founding 

member of our Bridge Club and was our 

Club President 1978—1982. Gordon now         

resides in Queensland and is a member of 

the Hervey Bay Bridge Club. He and his 

teammates recently came 1st in their 

Club Teams Championship. 

 

****************************** 

GLAD RAY PAIRS 

Thursday 9 August 

 

Glad Ray was a much loved  

member of our Bridge Club who 

played into her 90s. We remember 

Glad for her kind ways and many 

of us have some of her beautifully 

edged hankies that she  

distributed to club members  

in appreciation for any help. 


